
Getting Involved in Our Schools 



As we turn the corner solidly into the second half of this school year, if you are
wondering how you can get more involved in our schools, then a great place to
start looking is through your child's school website and newsletters.  Our schools
have equity teams, parent-teacher associations, and committees that are always in
need of parent partnerships.  In this newsletter, I have linked several of our
webpages that can connect you to opportunities for parent involvement.  

No matter what your schedule allows, please know how grateful we are for your
partnership.  

With warm regards,

            Lisa 
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School Counseling Department

RESOURCES
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Equity & Social Justice Resources

Special Education Department

Social Emotional Support

Post-Secondary & Transition Resources

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hqGh11foo-DVdj5r0k1AEb5F--8VCgCg/view?usp=sharing
https://www.livingston.org/Page/35307
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hqGh11foo-DVdj5r0k1AEb5F--8VCgCg/view?usp=sharing
https://www.livingston.org/Page/38197
https://www.livingston.org/domain/29
https://www.livingston.org/domain/2435
https://sites.google.com/livingston.org/lpspost-secondaryandtransition/home

